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Dear Parents, 

August is an important month even though it is a short month. These first few 

weeks together the children are getting to know each other and their teacher. 

They are also learning about the classroom and how to take care of it and their 

belongings. Parents, please let them show you each morning how they know what 

to do when they come in to the classroom. We will be learning our routine in the 

weeks ahead and they enjoy sharing this with you. It will also promote self-

sufficiency as they move through school. 

In the months ahead we will be doing many fun projects as we continue to get to 

know each other. On the first day of school the children will make their “First Day 

of Pre-K” crowns along with many more fun learning activities. One of the optimal 

ways we learn is through play and exploration. We will also be tracing our names 

with stickers and playdoh, which helps with improving fine motor skills. Lastly, we 

will dot paint our nap angels. These nap angels will be with us on our wall in the 

classroom the whole school year. I am looking forward to the months ahead! 

Parents if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Many Blessings, 

Ms. Fitts & Ms. Littlefield 


